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John Seymour
Chief Engineer

{seymour@upn13.com

January 12, 2001

Clark Hart
Treasurer

Aerospace & Flight Test Radio Coordinating Council
P.O. Box 200547
Cartersville, Georgia 30120—9010

Dear Mr. Hart,

Attached please find a copy of our request to the FCC, Auxiliary Services Branch, for

Special Temporary Authority to operate on two microwave frequencies in the 2300 MHz
band. Full details of our intended use are included in that request.

As in the past several years, we are seeking the AFTRCC coordination approval of our use of
these frequencies. Enclosed please find a check in the amount of $500 for payment of this
coordination. If you desire additional information or have any questions, please call me at
(323) 850—2228.

Please fax your approval to my attention at (323) §51—0379. Thank you for your cooperation
in this request.
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